Head Coach Report Feb 24

I am away until March 9. Jessica will be helping Debbie with AquaGo.

Swim-a-thon, again, was a fantastic showing of our swimmers abilities. Congratulations to all who participated.

Meet entries for Mable Moran are done. We have our 3 competitive athletes attending the meet in Richmond in April.

Lisa’s judge feedback session was great! It’s a wonderful opportunity for our swimmers to have that one on one with some local judges. She will address this later in the meeting.

Debbie is asking about a summer camp this year. She would like to do one but we need to decide what the focus will be. Jessica and Debbie have been talking and coordinating times etc. This will also be discussed late in the meeting.

We are still waiting for the next round of Ravensong swimsuits we have ordered to accommodate some swimmers who needed larger sizes. I believe we ordered a few extras and I still have about a dozen suits that are all fairly small sizes.

It was in my last report but our year end watershow and social is already booked for Sunday April 28 at NAC. We have the dive tank rented from 4-6pm and the room rented from 5:30-7:30pm. Details have not been sorted out yet. This will also be the end for our AquaGo and Master swimmers. Our LComp and our competitive swimmers will carry on thru May until the Provincials in Surrey on May 17/18/19.
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